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13™ January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Today the children will be bringing home some revision books. Revision practise is important as it
will help improve your child's confidence and control. The children will be sitting SATSs test in May
in reading, grammar, punctuation, spelling and maths, and this revision will help towards them.
However, it is not just for the tests.

Supporting learning at home will increase their confidence and help to enable them to leave primary
school at the best of their ability so they have a strong start at their new schools in September.

Pages will be set each week for the children to complete at home; these will be given to the children
in class but will also be put on Google Classroom to refer to if needed. Please do not rush through
the book as they are set in a particular order that the class will follow together.

The expectation is that the pages set each week are completed at home and we are asking
parents/carers to support us with this.

Books must be brought into school every day as there will be opportunities for them to complete the
tasks in class and Mrs Martindale will be checking them regularly.

If the children find anything too difficult, please be positive about their attempts and reassure them to
try their best but not to worry if they can't do it. The books will be gone through in class after the set
tasks have been completed, and Mrs Martindale and Mrs Peters will provide support to any children
who need it.

For additional support with maths please look at the videos on this
link https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning?year=year-6

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Sue Thompson
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